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- The voice of Older People
BrIStOI ’ in the City of Bristol
Older PeOPIe S OQuraim is that every older person in the city

is an equal, valued, participating member of
the community who can influence the
decisions which affect their lives

Qur year 2016-2017—and the future: 2016-17 was BOPF's first full year as a charity. We
welcomed 3 new trustees to the board, launched an improved website, new logo, increased
our twitter followers and email communications significantly. Our volunteers have devoted
over 2500 hours to representing older people at over 40 groups, boards and events. Judith
continues as expert witness on Scrutiny (People), and we sit on the council's Older People's
Partnership Board. We continue to work closely with Bristol Ageing Better, Celebrating Age
Festival and work in partnership with the other equality forums as BEING (see p4). We are
involved in 2 university research projects—the SPHERE project {using technology to enable
people to stay at home) and one on people with multimeorbidity.

Each of our 3 printed newsletters each well over 3,000 people (3 issues a year) and we know
you, our readers value and trust the contents (please always contact us with comments/
suggestions!) - plus there is an email reach of ¢2,000. Thank you to all of you who completed
the survey with the last issue - the insight we gain is shared to support our voice for older
people. We appear on the media regularly, to comment on national and local news affecting
older people. The Manifesto for Bristol's Older Pecple has been widely welcomed over the year
and we want to secure funding and new alliances to develop its impact.

Our 8 open meetings (at 5 venues across Bristol) during 2016-17 attracted hundreds of new
attendees and provided face to face opportunities for decision makers and older people to
hear each other. They also enabled many older people to respond to key council
consultations, and to meet candidates for elections. Our first 'information event' in May was a
result of so many requests to speak and have stalls! 85% of members say they are ‘better
informed’ as a result of BOPF membership and 60% of you have acted on something read in
newsletter, or responded to consultation, signed a petition, or volunteered in the community.

We have continued to respond to challenges and change during the year, and our objectives
set in 2016 still stand and have focussed our work (1. Give a voice to all older people in Bristol,
especially those disadvantaged 2. Working with those older people who are excluded and / or
disadvantaged 3. Increase our profile, raise awareness of BOPF and it's work 4. Board
development & chair succession 5. Sustainable funding). We want to grow awareness and
support, strengthen alliances, deepen our relationship with older people/members especially
in key areas of the city: and secure our future work for equality for older people in Bristol. The
board reviews our funding plan at every meeting and we are carefully prioritising our work
and funding efforts (also see P4), while staying aware of external factors that affect us.

Our annual reportis available at www.bopf.org.uk, as is our AGM presentations. If you don’t
have internet access but would like to read them please contact the office {see P18)

Mayor Marvin Rees:

“It was a pleasure to attend the BOPF AGM and hear about the successes
and challenges from the past year. | also had a chance to hear members
put forward their concerns. At a time when many were worried about
how cuts will affect them | was happy to have a constructive
conversations. | was glad so many had something to say, | am listening
and doing my best to work with communities to find solutions. “

Bristol Older People’'s Forum www.bopf.org.uk Registered charity 1162616
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Membership form & Meeting Details

Our aim is that every older person in the city is an equal, valued, participating
member of the community who can influence the decisions which affect their lives

All older people living in Bristol should:
1 be happy with their quality of life
have the goods and services they require
be treated equally
be listened to by decision makers

not feel isolated

= = =2 =4

have the opportunity to participate in the community

Bristol’s Manifesto for Older People sets out the priorities in achieving our aim
through influencing key providers and decision makers in the city. It outlines how
Bristol must recognise diversity and address inequality to become a great place to
grow old for everyone. It details outcomes and delivery partners/organisations under:

Safety - safeguarding, crime

Transponrt - public transport and other

Physical Health - including physical disabilities and impairments

Mental health - including loneliness, isolation, and dementia
Communications - inclusive, effective, accessible (including digital exclusion)
Care - including statutory care provision, carers support

Housing and homes - including care homes, independent living

Newsletter Editorial Team:
Judith Brown (Chair), Karen Bowers (Forum Project Manager), Gillian Seward (Trustee)

All views expressed are that of the contributor and not of Bristol Older People’s Forum CIO
All details correct at time of going to press. Please check before making a special journey.
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'AVIEW FROM OUR ‘ROCKING’ CHAIR!

nJud ith Brown, Chair (pictured receiving the Lord Mayor's Award for Community Service) |
. 'Right now there are many consultations going on in the city, everything from toilets, I
: parks, libraries, to neighbourhoods; and as ever, the consultations are about how to I
'save money. The trouble is, they cost money, and they only work if people think they l
'are listened to. | know how Marvin our Mayor and his cabinet are agonising over the :
| cuts, but we seem to have been in this situation for ever, and how ever many i
,consultations we have, the fact remains that once again we are in for cuts, because the :
. Government has cut the money it gives to local councils. Expecting us to decide |
‘where the cuts should come, is like asking a turkey whether it would rather be shot !
i dead or have its head cut off at Christmas! :
i Ordinarily, | would be supporting the council and saying, yes, we have to make cuts |
rand we must put up with it. But | found myself protesting yesterday at a council :
'meeting, because these were 25% cuts in the ‘Supporting People’ budget. Now, you I
'can decide to save money by spending less money on parks, (because they'll still be :
'there) or fewer hours for libraries, but when a vulnerable person needs help, they need :
'it, and you can't cut 25% of that. i

And you can't expect a disabled person, or someone with
physical and/or mental health problems, or drug or
alcohol issues, or HIV, or needing financial help orin
warden accommodation, or many other people who
need support, to decide where the cuts should come.
Maybe the voluntary sector can help some people, maybe
‘'service providers' will charge less, maybe. In the last
analysis the buck stops with the Council, and if it was me
I'd be looking to see if | could increase income, find the
money from reserves, or find the cuts elsewhere, because
people and their lives matter most, before buildings and
machinery, and the money you take away from people in
need, ends up costing you more further on down the line.
Judith Brown, Chair, BOPF

nThe Pricde march was huge, colourful and noisy as | arrived at
lthe main site to help Angela, Val and Judith on our stand in the
. community tent. Talk about hot! But it was well worth all our _
| efforts, to see so many people of all colours, identities, and their & B
. friends and supporters, enjoying freedom to be whoever and . y

. whatever they felt like being. My guess is that around half of

| those attending do not identity as LGBT+ as there is no

| requirement or expectation to be to attend and take part in the
| celebrations. You just need to relax and enjoy mixing with

' families and individuals being themselves on a glorious fun filled
day out.

! I managed to have a break as a troupe of Irish dancers were doing their springy thing and
:trawled around the other stands - talking to volunteers is always rewarding. As with previous
1years, with plenty of interest in our stall, all copies of the newsletter were taken, along with

. other information. It is well worth BOPF being there, and we thank the organisers for giving us

. the facility. Personally, | wouldn't have missed it for anything. Tony Wilson, trustee




VOICE & INFLUENCE: iEquaIities Voice & Influence: Bristol Council

:Iaunched a 6 wk consultation on this plan on
Have your say! 124 July. This commissioned work is crucial to
:the future work of BOPF and the other
e taibttuiaiai ittt --------------------- equality forums in BEING (LGBT Bristol, Bristol
! Bristol City Council is currently reviewing its ' Disability Equality Forum (BDEF), BME Voice
' Council Tax Reduction (CTR) scheme for | Bristol (under a new Commission for Race
'2018/19. CTR is a discount scheme that EEquaIity), Bristol ML!|ti Faith Forum (BMFF) and
: supports households on a low income with  Bristol Women's Voice (BWV) - we hope to

|
|
|
1
1
|
l
| . . . !secure the work through a collaborative
: the cost of their council tax. Any changes |
l
|
|
1
1
|
|
|
|

] rapproach. As this newsletter goes to press
| to the scheme will affect the amount of

| details are not known, but the consultation
 support working age households can get.

'will be live throughout August. If possible
' Pensioners are protected from changes to ' please attend our joint meeting, including this
|
| the scheme under national regulations.

:consultation, 10th August 10.30 (details P20)

New consultations detail major savings proposals in Bristol neighbourhoods: A raft of five
consultations launched in July reveal detailed proposals for how Bristol City Council could de-
liver certain local services (including teilets, parks, libraries) with a reduced budget. As part of
the ‘Your Neighbourheood’ consultations, the council have also launched a city-wide consulta-
tion on proposals to save £1.8m from the Supporting People budget. This means reducing 25
per cent of the current funding. The council wants to hear your thoughts on the options.

These consultations will affect all of us in Bristol. It is our job to ensure views are heard and
impacts fully thought through. All consultations are open at www.bristol.gov.uk/
yourneighbourhood (CHECK) and will run until Tuesday 5 September. They are available in
other formats by emailing consultation@bristel.gov.uk or calling 0117 922 2848; and paper
copies are available in libraries. Some libraries are alsoc offering sessions to support those who
wish to fill them in online.

Paper copies will also be available at our open meeting on10th August 10.30 - jointly with the
other equalities forums in BEING (details P20). Deputy Mayor Asher Craig, plus council staff,
will attend to explain the consultations and you will have a chance to ask questions. You can
contact the BOPF office with questions if you are unable to attend - but we really hope to see
as many of you as possible there. There will be a hearing loop, BSL interpreters. refreshments
and a chance to meet others whilst having your say.

The equalities forums (BEING ) will also hold an evening event on these consultations - 16th
August at Unitarian Chapel, Brunswick Square 6.30pm-8.30pm - everyone is welcome!

| recently attended City Gathering (of Mayor Marvin Rees’ City Office) along with around
100 representatives from business, academia, voluntary and public sectors. We heard how city
effort and resource are to be brought together. The vision is for Bristol to be more self aware,
self sufficient and connected by making best use of what we have. Don't we all want that? Of
course, but it takes time to transform thinking. One excellent idea is to encourage giving to
local charities and good causes rather than automatically sending our funds to and making
wills in favour of national appeals. That makes sense, ensuring the money is spent here while
saving effort in competitive bids against the rest of this fast dividing nation. That's just one
idea: initiatives also include breakfast clubs, Homelessness, Meaningful work experience, City
Leadership, Stepping Up (for BME leaders) and Bristol Leadership Challenge.

Mayor Rees needs everyone on board to bring change and make things work better for us, so
let's at least give it a good go... might surprise ourselves. And enjoy. Updates can be found
online or from councillors, libraries {yes we still have most of them) and our own newsletters
and meetings. As ever, let us know your views - we represent you Tony Wilson, Trustee, BOPF
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BOPF's activities: the voice for all older people in Bristol!

Recent BOPF achievements:

Formal collaboration with other equalities
forums

EOQI to Centre for Ageing Better for data work
(with Council & academia & others)

Completed applications to trusts for funding

Arranged meeting with Deputy Maycr Asher
Craig & First Bus (August)

New, key, supporters for our Manifesto

High attendances and engagement at our first
Information Event in May (6 speakers, 10 stalls)

Approached by BCC community development to
support their communications

The mayor wants to attend meetings annually

Task group invelvement in (new)women's
health chapter for JSNA

Signed up as supporters of Wessex Water's
new Vulnerability policy

Meeting with MEP to gather our views on older
people's housing & care in Bristol

Open forum meetings

They are for our members (and anyone
else!) to hear a range of speakers
responsible for decisions/services affecting
their lives — with opportunities to ask
questions, meet others - and drink tea!

Our next meetings are detailed on P20,

Please come along, meet us and have your
say! And let us know if you have speaker /
venue ideas.

We asked! You told us:

Age Friendly City: BOPF continuesto be a
key partner in the Bristol Ageing Better
pregramme and recently took part in the
Bristol City for All Ages week and Judith
was pleased to introduce the launch of the
Age Friendly Charter which incorporates so
many of BOPF's aims.

Thoughts? Get in touch!

together we have more possibility of our comments/wishes being heard

please continue for others less fortunate than me

it's having a voice at the heart of decision making

(BOPF is) excellent for keeping in touch particularly for those living alone and

lacking social contacts

all people over the age of 60+ need to be in a forum of like minded people,
advice and help, always accepted and listened to

BOPF help get things sorted out & the speakers are very interesting & well

informed

work should go forward because of isolation, - mentally it is very taxing to

always be by oneself. | have been for 35 yrs

people | meet say they are very cut off by (council) sending most of their

information via emails.

older people should be an intergenerational resource, experience, skills,
knowledge and not shuffled off or patronised




Home and Money

LA Hotpoint FF175BP fridge freezer has been

Lidentified as the initial source of the Grenfell

. Tower fire. Owners of a Hotpoint fridge

Fire Safety—after Grenfell

The cladding and insulation materials used at

Grenfell tower have not been used in any of
the Bristol City Council housing blocks, and

the design of the system itself is very different.
Marvin Rees, Mayor of Bristol, has said: “All our buildings have Fire Risk Assessments which are
up to date, but we will continue to monitor the situation.......... we are currently looking at the

| freezer model FF175BP (White) and FF175BG

| (Graphite) should call the manufacturer's
| freephone hotline on 0800 316 3826 to

| register their details for further information.

____________________________________

feasibility of installing sprinklers in all our flats in multi-storey blocks. | want to reassure our

tenants that we are doing all that can possibly be done to protect them”. For fire safety advice

contact Avon Fire & Rescue (P10) or the council if a tenant

:Community Champions is a new project with the aim of building up communities by
isupporting volunteers to create connections with groups and other local people. Covering

| Greater Fishponds (including Hillfields, Frome Vale and Eastville), Volunteer Community
 Champions will contribute by finding out about all the different local activities and services
Eavailable in the area, identifying any gaps and developing projects to fill those gaps.

' Considerate Friends will involve volunteers in supporting premises, facilities, activities and

1 services to be more age friendly, by visiting them and giving advice and support, helping ensure

they do not present any barriers against age. In addition to volunteering roles, The Greater
1
! Fishponds Community Champions project will be overseen by a steering group made up of

| local people who will guide the direction of the project. Local businesses and services also have
L an important part to play in signposting people to the project, If you are interested in any of the

ivolunteer roles, or want to know more, contact Claire Littlejohn
' ClaireLittlejohn@thecareforum.org.uk or telephone: 0117 958 9325.

A free home-visiting service to help people
over 55 in North Bristol stay independent

> Help with managing your money
> Form filling and Benefits advice
> Signposting to other services

> Computer courses
> Tea and Talk events & trips
> Shopping club

For more information contact Janie on 0117 951 5751
or visit www.northbristoladvice.org.uk

Age Related Scams and Fraud

The latest ‘Which” Campaign report
gives details of the latest scams and

you there is something wrong with

areas and the average loss is £90.

older people in urban areas where

can target. The average loss here is
£4000!

We would say be careful, never give
your bank details or computer pass-

Gillian Seward and Judith Brown

fraud, and the ages involved. Victims of
computer-fixing fraud, where someone
pretending to be from Microsoft tells
your computer and offers to fix it, tend
to women aged 70 - 79 living in rural

Door to door sales fraud often targets

there are lots of houses the fraudsters

words to anyone, be aware and be safe.
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'NEW WEBSITE:

:http://gettinginformed.net/ " Specuallst Bathroom
- lL CARE &REP&IR Improvements

-care and support who may

I

|

:

|
.Forthosestarting to look for | wreeveon You Can Trust

|

! y
' feel overwhelmed. i

Want to getonline? A
computer reuse scheme by
local company Byteback
reconditions
decommissioned Council
computers to give them a
new lease of life in helping
people own a

computer. The

rec?nditioned equipment is |S US'NG Y UR BATHROOM
available at low cost to NOT AS EASY AS IT USED BE?

individuals and families
including older people, Call
ON7 3706 456

The pension changes
announced 19 July have
stimulated much reaction -
the NPC have pointed out
that raising the pension age
impacts those on lower
incomes and in poorer
health more, & the Centre
for Ageing Better has sa‘ld T pr
much needs to change in orgenisation and the sppointed Eath & North fast &{‘ S A« 1
the employment market. o T S i e ! ? et

T: 0300 323 0700

ERIEs 1 Older people in Lockleaze

jJ(EEPYﬂUHMﬂNEYSAFEWﬂHTHESEﬂPS i and Horfield can enjoy .

4 o 4 " sl ) , : 'regular shopplng trlps as

_.

Derso ‘ \.{., .part of oy
',’ Mpophcnmmwmmwmmwwv L Lo ol ':The '
e 2 1 Shopping
- mm«wmbmmmmu \ :
O et & \,Club
- ‘ mmtopnhdyom_ldonmy - don't share your personal 'scheme. :
[T & information with unexpected callers _ _ ¥ .
"mﬁmlmmmmm&mwm _ i Ht provides a minibus !
~ within them e 3§ i } 1service from Lockleazeto |
@ “Never share your PIN number or enfer your PIN info a | supermarkets and back
9 telophone ‘ peee I . . I
'"“ !f,hwmcmm«mmm & :1 :agaln, every other Friday. !
@ personally. ! ' |
@ Msokto mmmmmmmm% 2 2 1 | 1 £3 per person. TelON7
o e EAE 1 19515751 !
AVO Q O o " ’ 1 . . . 1
= R KA 18] I 1?11 Janie@northbristoladvice. !
= ”m 1org.uk !
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Crime and Safety Sue Mountstevens, PCC, is attending our
meeting on 21st September (details P20)

Fraud can take many forms and any of us could be victims but it is increasingly clear that
older people are at special risk to certain types of scam. Fraudsters use a wide range of
methods to extract money from potential victims and whether it is online, by phone, by mail
or if they knock on the door the consequences can be severe and long lasting.

Avon and Somerset Police have a new initiative to help protect you from being a victim of
doorstep crime or fraud. The Nominated Neighbour scheme allows you to identify a trusted
neighbour or friend to act as a ‘Nominated Neighbour’, someone you can direct any unknown
callers to, so they can check and verify their credentials and identification. You do this by
holding a card up to your window or door with your neighbours details and then once
approved your neighbour will accompany the caller to your house and stay until they have
finalised their business.

For an infermation pack en how to neminate or become a nominated neighbour please
contact your local neighbourheod pelicing team or download details from our website
(https://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk)

“Scammers are devious and prey on the vulnerable to commit fraud. It's vital we get the
message across to older people that if approached on the doorstep, by mail, online or over the
phone then it's ok to say no. Never feel pressured, allow yourself time to think. If they really
are who they say they are then they will be happy to wait to be checked cut. It isimportant
people know that the police or banks or even fraud investigaters will never ask you to transfer
your money, buy high value goods or hand over cards or money. Never give out your personal
banking details, these will never be asked for by the police or banks.” D.S Marc Milliner

| Bristol Street Harassment Project - Get involved! g"‘()l’
\ [N

| Have you been made to feel uncomfortable or unsafe by a strangerina STREET

' public space touching or speaking to you? Then you have experienced HARASSMENT
' street harassment and you can take action! Bristol Street Harassment Zaro Tolerance

' Project is a new Bristol Zero Tolerance campaign looking at addressing BRISTOL

:and tackling the problem of street harassment in Bristol. In the UK 64%

:of women of all ages have experienced unwanted sexual harassment in

1 public places. Now we need your help to gather evidence and raise awareness of the
|issue! Please help us to by telling us about your experiences, or those of others, to develop a
E picture of the problem so that we can work towards addressing it. There are several ways to
1 do this:

1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
1
:
! :
11 Fill in a short online survey. The survey should take 10-15 mins to complete and can be |
' completely anonymous if you wish. To access and fill in the survey go to: https://goo.gl/ :
' forms/3EGtGtYMaFIcFGZK2 :
'q Take part in acommunity safety audit to record any incidents of street harassment across :
! the city using a mapping tool online or on smartphones at :
Al https://bristolstreetharassmentproject.ushahidi.iofiiews/map :
Al Share your story in an interview. Interviews will be conducted by an experienced |
1 researcher, in a location which participants are happy with and can be completely !
| anonymous if you wish. Any outcome of the interview will be used with the consentand in |
i the accordance with the wishes of the interviewee. To be interviewed and for more !
. information e-mail us on research@bristolwomensvoice.org.uk or telephone / write to us at !
i Bristol Zero Tolerance (details below). Participants will have an option to opt in to being I
i filmed at the end of the survey or in the course of the interview. i
1

! |
| !
! 1
! 1

Contact us by telephone on 0117 916 6553 or by post at c/o Bristol Women's Voice,
Brunswick Court, Brunswick Square, Bristol BS2 8PE

r
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Other NeWS E Did anyone notice Minister for
| Transport Chris Grayling, along with

ittt sttt ittt + 'the CEO of Great Western Railway,
1 The CQC and the National Federation of Women's ] . .
: launching new (20+ year old) trains for

1
'Institutes have jointly produced a leaflet on carers ' the Severn Beach line, to replace the

, clapped out dangerous rolling stock
‘we've had to put up with for far too

. E long? Grayling has severely neglected
| the South West while continually

. particular focus on dementia patients. We hope to

1
1
1
1
. . . . I
| rights when the cared-for isin hospital., with a Hy
1 . . :
: have leaflets available at our meetings soon. X

IT Support ' E boosting the overblown London area
s :(the spend ratio per head of
SeSSIOHS ' population is 100 to 1). I'm not being

| party political, this issue goes far

. beyond that; we are neglected by the

EWestminster clique.

| Real investment in infrastructure and

. rolling stock, not seedy celebration of

' second-hand 3-car polluting diesel

Echuggers that might otherwise be

hard to dispose of, is sorely needed.

Book'a 1:v'session for 3¢ minutes or ' Government and rail franchisee insult
an hour tolearn how to use 1

computers, emails or the internet. | 'us, making travel impossible for some,

'while dangerous and difficult for

| others. Tony Wilson

Trinity Lunch Club—a lunch club on Thursdays for anyone over 60, where we provide a 3 course
meal, quizzes, exercise (opticnal') and activities such as pottery, talks, music of all kinds, and so
much more. A passenger assistant is available with transport to help you door-to-door if
required. There is a charge for this service.

Trinity Memory Café— 11lam-pm on the fourth Wednesdays of each month. The café will be a
place for people with memeory problems and their carers to meet, have a coffee, and cake, get
information and advice about dementia with your local Dementia Navigator, or just socialise
and chat with other like-minded people. We will provide stimulating activities for carers and
people with dementia which can help prevent boredom and aid relaxation. For example, live
music, sing-alongs, quizzes, painting, memory box work, informative talks. There is no charge
for this service.

Both held at Holy Trinity Hotwells. Please contact Leanne, service Manager for further
details, 0117 983 8878 or email: admin@tcsdaycentre.co.uk, www.tcsdaycentre.co.uk

Phyllis- You will be missed.

| regret to announce the death of Phyllis Watkins, longtime
management committee member and Treasurer of BOPF, and
a lovely person. Phyllis was diagnosed with an inoperable
brain tumour, with she bore with her usual stoic best, in March
this year, and she lost her battle on Monday 3rd July. She did
not want people to wear black at her funeral, and her life was
celebrated on July 25th at St. Nicholas, Whitchurch Village.
BOPF has given a donation in her memory to the Children’s
Hospice South West as she wished.
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Local Organisations & Very Useful Numbers —perfect for the fridge!

Advice Centres (offer advice on housing, benefits, debt and other matters):
St Paul’s (includes East Bristol) 0117 955 2981
South Bristol 0117 985 1122
North Bristol 0117 951 5751 (including Community Support at Home)
Alive! 0117 377 4756 (activity sessions & staff training for care homes)
Avon & Bristol Law Centre 0117 924 8662
Avon Fire & Rescue 0117 926 2061 (free fire safety visits)

Bristol Area Stroke Foundation 0117 9647657 office@basf.uk.com,
www.basf.uk.com The Gatehouse Centre, Hareclive Road, Hartcliffe Bristol, BS13
9INT Office open 9.15am-1.30pm Mon & 9.15am-12.30am Tues-Fri

Bristol City Council 0117 922 2000 (textphone 0117 357 4444 )

Bristol Community Transport 0117 902 0157 (for those unable to use mainline
bus)

Bristol Credit Union (community banking) 0117 924 7309

Bristol Dementia Action Alliance 0117 968 1002

Bristol Drugs (&Alcohol) Project: Older People's Service 0117 987 6016
Bristol Hate Crime Services 0800 171 2272 (to report incidents/seek advice)

Bristol Home Library Service 07714 898558 (volunteers who choose and deliver
library books to those who can’t easily get to a library themselves).

Bristol Older People’s Forum 0117 927 9222 (full contact details P18)
Bristol Citizen’'s Advice Bureau 0344 111 444 or debt advice 0117 946 2588
Bristol Mental Health 0117 919 5670

British Red Cross—Bristol—0117 301 2606 / 0117 301 2619 (local services include
short term support at home and loans of medical equipment)

Bus Passes (Bristol City Council) 0117 922 2600

Care Direct 0117 922 2700, textphone 0117 903 6689 (Home care—and
Safeguarding — you can use to report any concerns)

Carers Line 0117 965 2200 (Carers Support Centre, Bristol & S Glos) - lots of
groups, support and information for local carers of any age

Cruse Bereavement Care Bristol 0117 926 4045 (Mon-Fri 10am-12.30)

Dementia Wellbeing Service 0117 904 5151 (weekdays 8am-8pm)
M J1
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javascript:void(0)

Dial-a-ride (Social Access) 08451301875
FirstBus customer services 0117 244 4040

Healthwatch Bristol 0117 2692 0400 or Text bris followed by your message to: 07860
021 603 (Healthwatch enables you to have your say about health & social care services)

Older People’s Services, Southville (SCDA) 0117 923 1039

Lifeskills O117 922 4511 (safety knowledge & skills to maintain independence)
LinkAge 0117 353 3042 (offer a large range of local services, events, activities)
LinkAge Macmillan Prevention and Re-enablement Project 0117 353 3042
Pennywise 0117 9704548 (money advice)

RNIB (formerly Action for Blind) 0117 953 7750

RELATE (relationship and family counselling }-Avon region 0117 942 8444
Royal Voluntary Service (Bristol & Somerset) 0117 9055003

Shelter Bristol 0344 515 1430 (advice line—housing)

Shopmobility 0117 955 9083 (mobility scooters to assist shopping)

SSAFA Bristol & S Glos 0845 8500 510

Stroke Association — Bristol office 01179 119351

Talking Money (previously Bristol Debt Advice) 0800 121 45T1

Traveline 0871 200 2233 (for travel planning)

AGEUK Bristol:
Information & advice 0117 922 5353 Products and services 0117 928 1555

Telephone befriending 07910 743920 Computer learning 0117 929 7537

Footcare 0117 929 7537 Housing support services 0117 928 1546/ 7
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